
April NEWS

Our class will be learning about the life 
cycle of butterflies. 

We will have real caterpillars that we 
will watch daily change from 

caterpillars –chrysalis- butterflies.
Each year the kiddos love watching the 

beautiful work of the Lord. 

What’s Happening This Month

As Spring finally arrives, we will be talking about all the beautiful things taking place 

outside. We will be learning about rain, frogs, butterflies, flowers and bees. We will be 

learning about EARTH DAY and how important it is to take care of our planet and 

recycling. We will be wrapping up our letter wall art this month. The end of the school 

year is quickly approaching we will be doing lots of reviewing on what we’ve learning all 

year! 

We are currently accepting enrollment for new school year 2024-2025 

If you know someone who would be interested in our preschool or you would like for 

your child to return please see Mrs. Shroyer or Mrs. Shultz for an enrollment form.  
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